
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Bromesberrow St Mary’s C of E Primary School and Pre-School 

Albright Lane Bromesberrow Herefordshire HR8 1RT 

 

Tel: 01531 650340  e-mail:  admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk 

 
 
November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
For this year’s Children in Need Day, school council have decided to 
organise a non-uniform day on Friday 15th November. If your child is 
coming to school in non-uniform we would encourage you to bring in a £1 
donation. 
 
Throughout the school week, there will be Children in Need merchandise 
for sale: 
 
 
Teddies £3 

 
Wristbands £1 
 
Headbands £2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
However, this is a guide price and we would love for all children to buy something. Therefore a donation of some 
form would be appreciated. All of these items will be sold during break and lunchtimes.  
 
Thank you for all of your support.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Felicity Rose and Emma (School Council Members).  
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